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Countdown to Winter Break Food Drive

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Starting November 27 - December 10th, our school will be collecting
canned goods and dry goods to donate to the local food pantry (Dundas
Food Drive, Salvation Army). Our food drive will help hungry families
in our community. Please remember only give what you can, there is no
expectation that you participate every day. If you see something on the
calendar that you would like to donate, please have your child bring it
to their classroom.

Every single donation helps, and together we hope our combined
donations will make a real difference for those in need.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Gardiner’s Grade 4/5 class
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Dundas Food Drive (Salvation Army)

Sunday | Monday | Tuesday Wed Thursday | Friday | Saturday
Nov. 25 Nov. 26 Nov. 27 Kick off | Nov. 28 Nov. 29 Nov. 30
for the Winter Box of Canned
Food Drive cookies Ravioli
Canned
Vegetables
Dec. 1 2 3 4 5 6 7
Jar of Boxes of Fruit Cups Uncle Ben’s | Pudding
Peanut crackers rice packages | Cups
Butter
8 9 10
Jar of Jam Last Day to Thank you for

collect food for
the food drive

Canned Fruit

your support!
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